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PSO Welcome 

 

 

Hello ANP Families! 
 

On behalf of the PSO Board, I would like to extend a warm welcome to the 2021-2022 
school year! For those of you returning to the school, welcome back and for those of you 
beginning your first year at Archway North Phoenix, we are so excited to have you here!  
 
We are so thankful for our amazing community here at the school. Last year we came 
together and were able to accomplish some AMAZING things, now just imagine what we 
can do together this year celebrating 10 Years Argonaut Strong! 
 
We are looking forward to meeting families, parents, and grandparents that would like to 
get involved with our PSO this school year.  
 
The PSO is all about community building and supporting the wonderful. We encourage you 
to Get Your 10 In! We do not have PSO dues, and everyone is a member! Everything we do 
is based on volunteers and we are always looking for those of you to help make a 
difference in the lives of our children. Every positive imprint we make on our scholars can 
go a long, long way. If you can find some time, day or evenings, please join us. Together we 
can accomplish so much more!  
 
We are celebrating 10 Years of Argonaut Pride, we have some exciting things planned 
including anniversary Spirit Wear! Below are a few of the events planned for the first 
quarter.  
 
• August 21st: Parent Mixer 
• August 30th: PSO Quarterly Meeting 
• October 23rd: Movie Night & Used Uniform Sale 
 
We look forward to volunteering alongside you, laughing with our teachers and staff, and 
cheering on our scholars on their educational journey. 
 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
LaShon Bryant 
President  
Archway North Phoenix PSO Board 

 



 

 

 

  

PSO Executive Board 
 

Role Contact Email 
Headmaster Geri Parker Gparker@archwaynorthphoenix.org 
Academy Giving Rep Jackie Curtis jcurtis@archwaynorthphoenix.org 
President LaShon Bryant president@anppso.org 
Vice President Julie Church vp@anppso.org 
Vice President Denise Luther vp@anppso.org 
Treasurer Walter Moneypenny treasurer@anppso.org 
Secretary Dawn Ferguson secretary@anppso.org 

 

 
PSO Chair Contacts 

 
Committee PSO Email 
Argonaut Yearbook argoyearbook@anppso.org 

Daddy-Daughter Dance dance@anppso.org 

Dad's Club dadsclub@anppso.org 

Golden Fleece Newsletter newsletter@anppso.org 

Grateful Hearts greatfulhearts@anppso.org 

Homeroom Parents homeroom@anppso.org 

Hot Lunch Program lunch@anppso.org 

Lost & Found lostandfound@anppso.org 

Mom's Club momsclub@anppso.org 

Mother-Son event motherson@anppso.org 

Parent Ambassador ambassador@anppso.org 

Parent Mixer mixer@anppso.org 

Teacher Appreciation appreciation@anppso.org 

Used Uniforms & Spirit Wear uniforms@anppso.org 

Volunteers volunteer@anppso.org 

 

 

Email info@anppso.org to inquire about open committee opportunities. 
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  Lunch Program 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PSO Used Uniforms & Spirit Wear 
Looking to purchase gently used uniforms? Would you like to donate outgrown uniforms?  
Email uniforms@anppso.org  and someone will get back to you about your inquiry. Below is a list of prices 
for the used uniform pieces.  
 

 

 
Spirit shirts are available to purchase for only $10! They can be purchased at the 
Used Uniforms sales, from the front office, and by sending an email to 
uniforms@anppso.org.  

Spirit shirts can be worn the last Friday of each month! 

 

The Archway North Phoenix Lunch Program is entirely managed and distributed by the Parent Service 
Organization volunteers, with all the profits going directly back to the PSO. This program is open to all students, 
faculty, and staff at Archway North Phoenix. 
 
The Archway North Phoenix PSO is so excited to bring you these lunch options. Take a look at the menu below 
and consider ordering lunch for your student this year. Questions? Reach out to us at lunch@anppso.org. 
 
Bottled water and Chocolate milk is available on the menu each day. 
 
Lunch orders are due by noon on Friday for the following week. 
 
Our Vendors this school year: 

• Mondays: Chick-Fil-A 
• Tuesdays: Panda Express 
• Wednesdays: Streets of New York 
• Thursdays: Original ChopShop 
• Fridays: Someburros 
• Daily: Jamba Juice 
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